
 
 

Celebrating Families 

Mother’s Day and National Families Week  

 

The month of May provides us with two great opportunities to recognise and celebrate the many different 

forms that families can take. Mother’s Day is on Sunday 12th May and National Families week is celebrated 

from Wednesday 15th May to Tuesday 21st May.   

In Before and After School Care, children will be exploring the theme for National Families Week 2019, 

“Stronger Families, Stronger Communities”. Join us this week to celebrate families and friends!  

When - Mother’s Day is on Sunday 12th May. National Families Week is May 15th to May 21st.   

Where - Your child’s school OSHC room. 

How to register - You must be registered to attend. Registration is FREE! You can register an 

account via our website www.campaustralia.com.au. 

How to book - Once registered, it’s easy to make and manage your bookings online via our parent 

portal pp.campaustralia.com.au. We always recommend making your bookings in advance.  

 

If you would like to learn more about our OSHC service, please visit us before or after school and our program 

Coordinator will be available to answer any questions. If you prefer to call us, you can contact our friendly 

Customer Care Team on 1300 105 343. The team are available 24 hours a day, 7 days a week (except 

National Public Holidays). 

We look forward to celebrating families and friendships with you! 

Camp Australia 

 


